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MnHomecare Association
2550 University Avenue West
Suite #350 South
St. Paul, MN 55114-1900


September 14, 2016


Dear Kathy,

It is with a heavy heart that I inform you of my inability to fulfill my current term on the Minnesota HomeCare Association’s Board of Directors, as my employment with Integrated Home Care has ended. Please share this news with board members and staff.

Over the years associated with MHCA, I have grown professionally and have been incredibly blessed to forge relationships with so many esteemed industry peers. Thank you for all your generosity and support. I am most grateful to you all.

I so respect the important work that you, the MHCA staff and Board of Directors accomplishes on a daily basis, supporting membership and striving to positively shape the homecare industry. You are truly the cream of the crop! Please continue to fight the good fight for our patients, employees and agencies. Do hope that our paths will cross again in the future.

With gratitude,


Denise Edgett
9241 Dartford Road
Woodbury, MN  55125

dredgett@hotmail.com
Cell: 651-343-1998

